
Meeting Minutes 

 

• New member introductions 
o Welcome! 

• If you do not have SAB clothing and did not attend the meeting, let Dr Bower know 
ASAP! 

• Engineering Design Center is being renovated now 
o This is another major project accomplished because of SAB! 

• Volunteers needed for the Hearts on Fire 5k: Saturday, February 8th 7 am-11 am  
o Please volunteer ASAP if you can! 
o Leadership positions available 
o There will be two more races that you can help out with 

 Running into Madness 7k: Saturday March 7th 7 am-11 am  
 Spring into Fitness 10k: Saturday April 4th 7 am-12 pm  

• Next meeting will be with the Advising and Resource Center (Tyann Lindell) 
• Advising Resource Center Questions 

o It’s very popular now and studying in there has become difficult 
 Can study hours be put in place? 

o Peer advising 
 A chance for upper classmen to talk to new students and give them advice   

• Alumni Services (Janet Johnson) will be coming 
o What can we do to engage more with Alumni? 
o Kirt’s notes from the alumni subcommittee 

 Where are they now 
 Alumni speaker series 

• Could we assist with smaller speaker events in the college that 
already exist? 

• There is some desire to help promote the event  
• Would it be one series for all departments or separate? 

o Likely separate 
• Teacher education has one and sports management does. Where 

are we lacking speakers? 
o Chemistry  
o Math 

 Alumni night at a basketball game 
 Alumni gala 

o Alumni were highlighted in the newsletter 
• Student Organization Carnival  

o SAB will be in charge of the food booth 
 April 15th 11am-2pm 
 Volunteers needed 



o Please promote involvement with other Pott College student organizations 
o This will be a part of spring fest! 

• Archery Expo Tabling 
o At the Screaming Eagles Arena 
o January 31st – 5-8 pm 
o February 1st 9am-3pm 
o Great chance to promote Pott College and USI as a whole! 

• New direction for SAB 
o Want to speak to Housing 

 PC3 
 Need more paths in South 

o Welcome Weeks Spring Semester 
 Potentially sponsor an event next year 

o SAB will be developing a strategic plan after the university releases the main 
strategic  

o 3rd floor ED in the study areas gets too sunny and hot.  
 Can shades be added 

• New ideas for the social media page? 
• Interior design has been approached about better furniture for ED 
• Having trouble advancing in 24 hour access to buildings 
• Notes from the Pott College Survey 

o More transparency about classes being offered 
o 4 year plan development in UNIV 101 was very important 
o More engineering  schedule options 
o No overlapping classes within majors 
o More seats in classes or more times offered for needed classes 
o More online versions of upper level classes 
o There should be a schedule of when electives are being offered 

• Science Equipment could be replaced 
o Kimbell kits 

 Could have foam padding but currently have packing peanuts 
• Collaboration with SGA  

o SGA Meetings are Thursdays at 5 pm 
o Considering having SGA Pott College representatives be more involved with 

SAB 
• Is there a way that leftover munch money can be used in a beneficial way? 

o Can be donated to Archie’s closet at the C-store 
• SC 2235 – it is hard for students to see what is on the board 

 


